OFFICE oF MAYOR CHARLIE HALES

April 10, 2014 City ofF PORTLAND

Chair Worrix _
Land Conservation and Development Commission
635 Capitol Street, Suite 150
Salem, Oregon 97301-3540

RE: LCDC’s approval of City of Portland’s Periodic Review Task 2 submittal

Dear Chair Worrix and Commissioners:

The City of Portland requests a withdrawal of the 2012 Economic Opportunities Analysis (EOA) (City of
Portland Ordinance No. 185657, Exhibits A1 — A5) from our Periodic Review Task 2 submittal that was
approved at your September 26, 2013 meeting. The recent decision by the Port-of Portland to withdraw
their annexation application for a marine terminal at West Hayden Island has triggered the need to
reconsider and revise the EOA. ‘In addition, the final Metro regional forecast and local jurisdiction
allocation, which was adopted after the City Council to action, needs to be incorporated into the EOA.
These revisions will not impact the other uncontested elements of our Task 2 background reports, sowe
request that you adopt a ﬁnal order acknowledging these elements

The City lntends to re-submit the EOA as part of our Task 3 and 4 submittals.

Sincerely,

Mayor Charlie Hales
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